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March 19, 2015
Dear Dr. Adhikari

Thank you for your letter dated March 18, 2015, | hope the following will provide the requested
information.

1. Sampling was not conducted on SNP 570-3 either during the spring or in the fall of 2014 and basically
the reasoning is twofold. Firstly as the new SAO | was not aware as to the needs of the water license at
the time. Secondly we did not have any sampling bottles to perform this task. We have now taken steps
to ensure sampling will take place this spring and fall. Sampling bottles and shipping container have
been requested from Taiga to be delivered soon.

2. There was no spil} training or operator training for the year of 2014.

3. There is no inspection of dams, berms, dykes and control structures during the year.

4. Through our staff monitoring of the solid waste site. Staff on a weekly basis push household garbage
piles to flatten and compact. We also placed signage in areas of the solid waste site to identify where
the various types of waste is to be stored. Alsa during the summer and fall months we were able to
relocated miscellaneous garbage into segregated areas which has allowed more free room in the facility.
This summer we will also be placing granular material over top of some of the household garbage site to
further reduce space and reduce windblown material from escaping the site.

5. To my knowledge we did not have an inspection or have any correspondence with the inspector
regarding our infrastructure and facilities.

1f you have any further information required please feel free to contact me.

Yours Truly

Z )b

Fred Behrens
Senior Admin Officer



